Cleveland State University

Office of the President

July 19, 2011

STARS Steering Committee

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education
213 ¥2 North Limestone
Lexington, KY 40507

Dear STARS Steering Committee:

As President of Cleveland State University, I wish to affirm that the information submitted in
our report for the AASHE Sustainability, Tracking, Assessment and Rating System (STARS)
is a fair representation of current sustainability efforts on our campus.

CSU is taking a leading role among state supported schools in Ohio and urban schools in the
United States toward campus sustainability. The STARS program is already paying dividends
in our efforts to benchmark and measure our progress towards sustainability.

We appreciate the work AASHE is doing to advance sustainability on college and university
campuses and are honored to be a part of this transformative change.

Sincerel
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Ronald M. Berkman

Mailing Address: 2121 Euclid Avenue, AC 302 * Cleveland, Ohio 44115-2214
Campus Location: Parker Hannifin Administration Center, Rm 302 * 2300 Euclid Avenue * Cleveland, Ohio
Telephone (216) 687-3544  Fax (216) 687-9333



